
Our Seventh Annual… 

December Dash! 

2019 December Dash Entry Form 

Get your running shoes on and come join  
Eudora Parks and Recreation on December 14th for their  

7th Annual December Dash! 
 

A portion of race fees will go towards the efforts of EPRD with ongoing 

park, playground, and ballfield improvements. 
 

Entry Fees:   
(Checks or cash only payable to “EP&R”) 

• Pre-register through 12/7/19 — INCLUDES T-Shirt — $15 
• Registration 12/8/19—12/14/19 — NO T-Shirt guaranteed — $20 

• Shirts will be made available for ordering 

5K “Run/Walk/Crawl” 
Sat., December 14 — 10:30am 

Eudora Community Center, 1630 Elm St. 

Name: _______________________  Address: ___________________________ 
 
City:  ________________________  Phone: _____________________________ 
 
Email: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Age:  ____  DOB: ___/___/___  T-Shirt Size:  __________ 

Race Day Schedule, December 14, 2019 
 

9:00am — 10:15am  -  Registration 
 

10:30am — 11:15am  -  December Dash 
 

11:15am—11:30am  -  Awards 

Please return registration to Eudora Community Center, 1630 Elm St. 

Prizes 

and 

Awards! 

Groups: 
19-under 

20-29 
30-39 
40-49 
50-59 
60+ 

Waiver: In consideration of my (and/or my child’s) participation in this activity, I hereby release and discharge the Eudora Recreation Dept., 
and USD #491, its representatives, successors, and assigns, from any and all liability arising from accident, injury, and illness that I (he/she) 
may suffer as a result of my (our) participation in this activity. I (we) also will follow the rules and regulations set by the Recreation Dept. and 
above named parties. Parent and guardian must sign for anyone age 18 and under. You or  your child(ren) may also be photographed during 

this activity with the images used only for EP&R promotions. 
 

Signed:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

If you, your business, or organization would like to sponsor or help at this event, please contact Jimmy or Gary at 542-3434 


